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Attention Hospital Providers: 

Effective June 20, 2014, hospitals will receive an additional payment for the insertion of long-acting 
reversible contraceptives (LARCs) for women newly post-partum prior to discharge. The payment for the 
LARC will be equal to the fee on the DME fee schedule and will be in addition to the 
hospital’s per diem payment. Providers may consult the DME fee schedule to see which 
LARCs are covered and their reimbursement. 

For questions related to this information, please contact Molina Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040. 


